Pupil Premium Statement for Academic Year 2019-20

Introduction

Pupil Premium was introduced by the government in April 2011. The funding was allocated specifically
for children from low-income families who were eligible for free school meals, looked after children
and those from families with parents in the Armed Forces.

Each individual school decides how their Pupil Premium is best spent to raise achievement and
improve outcomes for the target pupils identified. Schools are however held accountable for how the
funding is used and are expected to report to parents and the Governing Body on Pupil Premium
expenditure.

2019/2020 Pupil Premium

For the financial year of April 2018 to March 2019 the college received £35,000 in Pupil Premium
funding.

For the financial year of April 2019 to March 2020 the college has received £32,000 in Pupil Premium
funding.

Teaching and Support
Staff Costs




e PP boys and supervisors were
e Food provisions for e £5950.93 provided with lunchtime meals
Free School Meals PP boys and and additional food for specific
supervisors (17%) afterschool, or preschool,
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e Tracking software
for individualised

results
e Materials needed e Excellent D&T coursework
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. for practical results
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e GCSE revision books PP A8 and P8
e Stationary kits
e Remarks of

examination papers



GCSE Results

8 Pupil Premium Students, 5.8% of cohort.



